
Appendix 7 
 

Dear Jo, 
All of the Maintained Secondary schools have unanimously requested that we 
change the admission arrangements to include a criteria for children of permanent 
members of staff so that we have equality with academies. 
I would be very grateful if you made an appointment with my PA, Toni so that we can 
discuss: 

 wording 
 where in the order it goes 
 putting this out for consultation 

Kind regards, 
 
Hugh 
 
 
 
--  
Hugh Hennebry 
Principal 
Uckfield College 
 
 


